



Date: July 28, 2020
To: Navigator Schools Board of Directors
From: Kevin Sved, CEO
Subject: Metrics for Opening of On-Site Learning

Background

Operating schools in the context of a global pandemic has complex challenges. The current order only allows schools in counties on the state monitoring list to operate with an approved waiver from County Public Health. With each of Navigator’s schools operating in different counties, reopening with local county approval will add complexity. While it is unclear how long a waiver request process will take, it is not feasible to consider having Navigator open for the planned hybrid model or full return before mid-September at the earliest. Therefore, it is recommended that the Board consider reopening metrics at the Board Meeting scheduled for August 25, 2020.

The attached document demonstrates how we may provide varying levels of on-site student services based on student needs and community safety.

Recommended Action

It is recommended that the Board consider reopening metrics at the Board Meeting scheduled for August 25, 2020 and provide staff with input as appropriate.

High Level Navi Re-Entry Plan

Who will be invited into the building when we are able to allow students and staff on campus?

Level 1:
Students in need of intervention support

Level II:
On-site support for distance learning

Level III:
Our youngest learners with the least ability to self-direct independently can opt into on campus learning

Level IV:
All learners will have the ability to opt-in for “light-touch” on campus learning if they choose

Level V:
*All learners will have the ability to opt-in for **hybrid on campus** learning if they choose*

*Note: International school launches that have opened carefully in stages have been most safe: [The Daily NYT Podcast: “The Science of School Reopenings”](#)